
Thanks. 
 
It sounds like a worthy development with the following caveats: 
 
1. Increased traffic through Lawton neighborhood.  The streets are already in poor shape (e.g. South 7th) 
so would degrade even faster. There already is some speeding through the neighborhood. 
 
2. Impact on our storm sewer capacity. It already is on the slim side, so concern is it will add more stress 
to the system. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Thomas Johnson 

 
From: "Kowalski, Matthew" <MKowalski@a2gov.org> 
To: Thomas Johnson <thomarjo@yahoo.com>  
Sent: Monday, May 12, 2014 1:57 PM 
Subject: RE: 2250 Ann Arbor Saline Road 
 
Hello,  
  
Yes, I did receive it this time. You can send any communications to me and I will forward to the 
Planning Commission. It is correct there will be a public hearing at the Planning Commission, 
you will have an opportunity to speak directly.  There is no date set for Planning Commission 
action at this time.  I can add your name to my email list, but please feel free to contact me for 
information and updates.  
  
Thank you, 
  
Matt Kowalski 
  
 Matthew J. Kowalski  AICP  
City Planner  
City of Ann Arbor, MI  
734.794.6265 General  
ext 42612 Direct  
  
Visit the Planning webpage at:  www.a2gov.org/planning 
  
 From: Thomas Johnson [mailto:thomarjo@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Monday, May 12, 2014 10:35 AM 
To: Kowalski, Matthew 
Subject: Fw: 2250 Ann Arbor Saline Road 
  
Hope I got email address right this time! 
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----- Forwarded Message ----- 
From: Thomas Johnson <thomarjo@yahoo.com> 
To: "mkowalski@a2gov.com" <mkowalski@a2gov.com>  
Sent: Friday, May 9, 2014 1:32 PM 
Subject: 2250 Ann Arbor Saline Road 
  
 
Dear Mr Kowalski: 
  
I am a 20 year resident of Lawton and 40 year resident of Ann Arbor. I was out of town in March or April 
when a meeting was held on this subject. I wanted to attend today's meeting if it would be of benefit in 
getting up to speed, and read a posting on "Nextdoor Lawton" encouraging attendance and stating 
attendees would have a chance to voice an opinion. 
  
I am definitely interested in this subject, and have some opinions,  but called Mia to see if it was really a 
meeting I needed to attend, and she basically said probably would not benefit me that much and there 
would be ample opportunity for input later on. 
  
So I am not going. If you would, please keep me in mind to notify when next opportunity for public 
discourse occurs.  
  
Thank you very much. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Thomas Johnson 
2217 Delaware Drive  
A2 48103 
734.761.7963 
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